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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Tansy Mundon [TansyMundon@gov.nl.ca]
Monday, November 27,20065:01 PM
Susan Bonnell
RE: ER PR

Thanks Susan.
FYI, John Abbott is attempting to set up a meeting between him, George, you and I
regarding ER/PR and communications. I think they were looking at Monday of next week.

Tansy

»> "Susan Bonnell" <Susan.Bonnell@easternhealth.ca> 11/27/2006 2:42 PM
»>
Tansy: The media briefings are going to be set up for December 11th.
We
will try to make time for Peter on that day but I'm not sure if we will be able to fit him
in. He won't be getting the advance "good-will"
presentation I offered him last week ... you through someone an olive branch and they whip
you to death with it .

.. . fool me once ...

Susan Bonnell
Director, Corporate Communications
709-777-1426 (1338)

-----Original Message-----
From: Tansy Mundon [mailto:TansyMundon@gov.nl.ca]
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2006 1:43 PM
To: Leona Barrington; Susan Bonnell
Subject: ER PR

Hi there,
As a follow up to the briefing last week, just wondering if a date has been confirmed for
a briefing with the media and Peter Dawe.

Tks,
Tansy

Sent via Blackberry
Government of Newfoundland and Labrador




